
                                                                                            

Dear Parents /Carers, 

Year 3 Trip to Wat Tyler Country Park  

Next half term our topic is ‘Are Bugs Important?’ and in order to develop and consolidate our 

learning, we have arranged a visit to Wat Tyler Country Park on Tuesday 7th May for Dune and 

Seashell and Wednesday 8th May for Rockpool and Pebble. The children will have the opportunity 

to explore the surrounding countryside and learn about the many types of bugs and their 

environments as well as attending workshops and guided sessions to extend their current 

knowledge. 

We will be travelling to Wat Tyler Country Park by coach, leaving school at 9.00am. The children will 

need to arrive promptly at school by 8.40am so we can ensure we are able to leave the premises 

on time at 9.00am.  We expect to return back to school by the end of the school day.   

All children should wear full school uniform, a waterproof coat and comfortable shoes. Please 

provide your child with a packed lunch, drink and morning snack in a named carrier bag, so that it 

can be easily disposed of. If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like the school 

to provide a packed lunch then please indicate this on the permission slip below. 

To cover the cost of the coach and the guided sessions and workshop, we are asking for a 

contribution of £12.05 per child, which should be paid via your ParentPay account. Please make 

payment and ensure that the permission slip below is signed and returned to your child’s class 

teacher by Friday 26th April.     

As always, your support is invaluable and we will be requiring parent helpers to make the trip 

possible. If you are available to help on the day then please indicate this on the permission slip 

below. Numbers will be limited and names will be drawn at random.  

Please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher if you have any queries about the trip. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 3 Teachers 

 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……………………... 

Year 3 Trip to Wat Tyler Country Park 

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………………..  in Class……………………………. to 

participate in the school trip to Wat Tyler Country Park on 7th/8th May 2019 

 

I have made my payment via ParentPay 

 

My child is entitled to free school meals and I will require a SCHOOL packed lunch 

 

I am able/unable* to accompany the school trip if required.   *Please delete as appropriate 

 

Signed …………………………………………….                     Date ………………………………………. 

 

Print name …………………………………………………              Mob no …………………………………… 


